On February 14, 2006 the following information was requested by Dr. Sandra Richmond regarding B1 Budget Amendments – December 2005.

Question:          Why the reduction in instructional staff training?  Which areas?

Response:        The $4.4 million decrease within the instructional staff training special revenue budget reflects the close out of three Federal entitlement grants.  Title I, II, and V funds from the previous fiscal year were carried forward into FY2006 to allow for grant closure and reporting.  Although these funds were returned to the grantor as part of the December budget amendments, it is anticipated that these funds will be reallocated to the District by the grant agency.  Approval of the roll forward and reallocation of the unspent balances will be reflected in the January and February special revenue budget amendments.
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